
Early Childhood Special Education and Preschool For All 
returning families may register online March 24th- May 2nd or 
by appointment with the Preschool Office. 

New Early Childhood or Preschool For All families may register 
by appointment beginning April 10th via the preschool office. 

Returning Tuition Preschool Families will begin priority 
registration March 24th- April 4th. Paperwork will be sent home 
via classrooms. 

New Tuition Preschool registration begins April 10th by 
Appointment only through the Preschool Office 618-206-2476 
 


